
Year 2 Newsletter 25 
   Friday 28th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 

 
In English this week, we have started a new unit based on news report writing. This week, 
we have learnt about interviewing and being interviewed and this has been around the 
story of Hades stealing Apollo’s harp. We have been role-playing these characters and 
acting out our answers from Apollo’s perspective. Also, we have discovered some 
mysterious eggs that have been spotted in the Year 2 classrooms. We are going to carry 
on our journalistic work and report about these eggs in the near future.  
 
In Maths, we have continued our learning on fractions. We have reminded ourselves of the 
key vocabulary: part, whole and equal. We moved on to finding fractions of amounts by 
sharing a number equally between 2 groups for finding half and 4 groups for finding 
quarters. The most important thing we must remember to do is to circle the number of 
parts that we need to find. Please see the examples below.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Thank you to everyone’s effort with our school trip today. The children have had a 
wonderful time taking part in the adventurous activities and can’t wait to come home and 
share these with you. We were all proud of our attitude, bravery and behaviour on this trip 
and glad that we had the opportunity to take part.  
 
 
Thank you for your support, 
Miss Stephenson, Mr Bale and the Year 2 Team 
 


